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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic homicide hit and 
run that occurred on Saturday, December 27th at approximately 8:00 P.M. The 
crash occurred in the 1400 block of Northwest 19th Street in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  
 

Investigators have learned that while a 2003 blue Ford F-150 was traveling 
eastbound in the right lane of Northwest 19th Street, a pedestrian was crossing the 
street from north to south.  As the pedestrian walked into the right lane, the vehicle 
struck the pedestrian projecting him onto the south side sidewalk.  The motorist 
failed to render aid or report the incident and fled from the scene.   
 

The pedestrian, who was pronounced deceased at the scene, has been identified 
as Hurley McCrimmon, B/M, 10/27/59, a resident of the City of Lauderhill. 
 

Investigators later located the suspect’s vehicle in the City of Lauderhill.   
 

This is an active and on-going investigation.   
 

Anyone with information about this traffic homicide is strongly encouraged to 
contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Jonathan Graham at 954-828-5125 or the 
Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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